
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 August 2013 

 

 

The Manager 

Company Announcements Office 

Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

Exchange Centre 

Level 4 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Confirmation of Payment Date for the Final Dividend for the 2013 Financial Year 

 

 

Templeton Global Growth Fund Ltd (“TGG”) wishes to clarify and confirm that the 

proposed payment date of the final dividend for the 2013 financial year is 27 September 

2013. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Martin F. Warwick 

Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

TEMPLETON GLOBAL 

GROWTH FUND LTD. 
A.B.N. 44 006 558 149 

 

Level 19, 101 Collins Street 

Melbourne,  Victoria 3000 

Telephone :  (03) 9603 1207 

Facsimile   :  (03) 9603 1299 


